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Your Ref:
Please ask for: CFO Callum Faint [callum. faint@leics-fire.gov.uk)
Date: 14 November 2024

For the attention of Mr P Stone MBA, FCPFA
Director of Resources (Section 151 Officer)
PAUL.STONE@nwleicestershire.gov.uk

North West Leicestershire District Council

By email only.

Dear Paul,
Ref: Council tax precept consultation

Thank you for your letter dated 1 November 2024 and the opportunity to consult on the
proposed amendments.

Having considered the proposals and potential impacts Leicestershire Fire and Rescue
Service are in support of all four of the proposed changes.

Should you need any further information or discussion please don't hesitate to contact
me.

Yours sincerely

Callum Faint
Chief Fire and Rescue Officer



